
From:   Tracy Ireland   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   January 13, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0005-EX-CN-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

New documents have been uploaded and no longer marked confidential.

Link budget calculation inconsistency has been resolved.  ERP on application is now consistent with
calculated ERP on submitted documents.


